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Robinson Sheila - Claims Officer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Elms Martin - Radiology Systems Administrator on behalf of PACS Admin 
29 January 2009 11:15 
Robinson Sheila - Claims Officer 
RE: CT SCAN OF BRAIN 

Hi Sheila, 

There is nothing on PACS so not sure how they got the "digital" copy of it. I have looked on the RIS system and I can 
see that a film was printed at the time so that’s where they may have seen the images. Sounds like your going to have 
your hands full on this inquest! 

Regards 

Martin 

From: Robinson Sheila - Claims Officer 
Sent: 29 3anuary 2009 11:08 
To: PACS Admin 
Subject: CT SCAN OF BRAIN 

I have been asked to find out if a CT Brain Scan performed on 18/10/1999 for an Elsie Devine No 26061104 has been 
digitally imaged? 

Mrs Devine is one of the patients being investigated in the Gosport War Memorial Hospital Inquests and we have been 
led to believe that the police have seen a digital copy of it. Would you please check the system and let me know. 

Thanks for your help. 

Sheila 

Sheila Robinson 
Claims Officer 
Legal Services Dept 


